

Silverdale Road, Earley, Reading, RG6 7HS

0118 926 2467

trustees@maidenerleghtrust.org



y @MaidenErleghTru

9 March 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian

Chief Executive Officer Appointment

Following Mary Davies' notice of her retirement as CEO of Maiden Erlegh Trust, the Trust Board has completed its rigorous recruitment process for her successor.

We are delighted to announce that Jonathon Peck has been appointed to the role. Jonathon has worked very closely with Mary over the last five years in his current role as Chief Finance and Operations Officer and has played an important role in the Trust's development over recent years. He has shown a relentless commitment to the moral purpose of the organisation and our focus on the best interests of learners and staff. We are excited for the evolution of Maiden Erlegh Trust under his leadership.

The Trust Board will shortly be commencing a recruitment process for an Executive Director of Education to lead on education strategy and school improvement. More details will follow.

We know you will share with us in extending our congratulations to Jonathon. A statement regarding the appointment can be found on our website <u>HERE</u>.

Yours sincerely

Nick Jones Chair of Trustees